
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 15, 2022 
 
 
 
Re: New Connecticut Highway Use Fee 
 
 
 
Dear IFTA Community,  
 
As of January 1, 2023, a Highway Use Fee will be imposed on certain carriers for the privilege 
of operating, or causing to be operated, certain heavy, multi-unit motor vehicles on any 
highway (i.e., public road) in Connecticut. The Highway Use Fee is calculated based on a 
vehicle’s weight and number of miles driven in the state.  
 
The Highway Use Fee is applicable to calendar months beginning on or after January 1, 2023. 
The first Highway Use Fee Return is due on or before February 28, 2023.  
 
Certain carriers will be required to register with DRS for the Highway Use Fee by January 1, 
2023. After registering, a Highway Use Fee Permit will be available in myconneCT (DRS’ 
online filing and paying portal).  
 
For more information and to register for the Highway Use Fee, visit the DRS website at 
portal.ct.gov/DRS.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Connecticut Department of Revenue Service 
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